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Document No. 5067
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
CHAPTER 123
Statutory Authority: 1976 Code Section 50‑3‑395

123‑601. Use of Warning Tickets.

Synopsis:

Regulation 123‑601 contains outdated language and is no longer necessary. Therefore, SCDNR proposes to repeal Regulation 123‑601 in its entirety. This change was approved by the Natural Resources Board on August 20, 2020.

A Notice of Drafting for the proposed changes to Regulation 123‑125 was published in the State Register on August 27, 2021. 

The proposed repeal will require legislative review. 

Instructions:

Print the regulation as shown below. All other items remain unchanged. 

Text:

123‑601. Repealed.

Fiscal Impact Statement:

SCDNR does not anticipate additional costs to the state or its political subdivisions as a result of the proposed repeal of Regulation 123‑601. 

Statement of Rationale:

Regulation 123‑601 is no longer necessary, and the language is outdated. The regulation should be repealed. 
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